
Welcome to your new 

class

6



Your new teachers will be Mrs Richards 

and Mrs Miller

We are really looking forward to 

welcoming you into class 6 in 

September as, Coronavirus or not, we 

want to make the learning 

environment as interesting for you as 

possible.

There are some wonderful topics and 

projects to complete with different 

and exciting activities lined up.

The next few slides provide details of 

some of the things that you can look 

forward to experiencing during year 6!



Our Year 6 Topics

 Reading - We will be reading Beetle Boy and The Explorer with cross-

curricular activities set around them.
(Please do not read these first as it will spoil our work in class)

 Science – Living Things, Our Body, Evolution, Light and Electricity

 Nature Area – jobs, activities, fun, projects and problems to solve!

 Topics –The Ancient Aztecs, British Crime and Punishment and Where in the 

World?



The Learning Continuum…

We will, of course, continue with some of the things you are used to such as: 

CLIC, Big Maths Beat That and Big Writing. 

Plus, we will be undertaking exciting Art, DT and PE and trying to read as many 

books as we can. 

We wonder who will gain the greatest number of ‘Starbook’ tokens?



Brain busting activities!



Oh, the places you’ll go…

(Subject to COVID restrictions )

 The beach

 The police station

 Women’s World Day of Prayer

 Skreens

 Treat Day -

We never 

tell!



Some Ideas for the holiday…

 Complete the summer reading challenge through your local 

library.

 Read a whole variety of texts – anything you enjoy and 

challenge yourself to read something new!

 Work on the targets from your year 5 report.

 Regularly practise your mental maths: times tables, number 

bonds to 20, 100 etc. 



We’d like to wish you all a wonderful 

summer holiday and look forward to 

seeing you all in September.


